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CRAWSHAW ACADEMY OPEN EVENTS (2024 Admission):  

Open Evening – Thursday 19th September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We hope that you have had a relaxing summer and that your child has enjoyed an excellent start 
to the new academic year.  
 
We are pleased to announce our Open Events for Year 7, September 2025 Admission.  
We know that decisions about Secondary school applications can be challenging and, therefore, 
we want to provide you with the necessary information to help you make that important, 
informed decision.  
  
Crawshaw Academy, as a member of Red Kite Learning Trust, is a school that is built on our core 
values of Determination, Respect and Integrity. We are an ambitious and successful school that is 
determined that every single student will achieve their personal best. Our Strive for Success 
philosophy underpins all our activities; we pride ourselves on challenging, high quality academic 
provision, a wide range of enrichment and leadership opportunities for students and building our 
culture of success to support our students to be the best that they can be, not only during their 
time with us, but deep into later life.  
 
We are excited to invite you into our school and details of our planned events and further 
information and materials on-line for those who are unable to visit can be found on our website 
www.crawshawacademy.org.uk.  
 

 

 

 

 

Open Evening: Thursday 19th September: 5.30 – 8.00 pm 

The evening will consist of:  

• A keynote presentation in the Theatre from the Principal, Vice Principal and our wonderful 

students. The presentation will run multiple times throughout the evening beginning at 5.40 

pm with the final one at 7.10 pm. If you plan to attend the final presentation, there will be 

limited opportunity to tour the school afterwards, so we recommend allowing enough time 

beforehand for this.  

http://www.crawshawacademy.org.uk/


 
 

 

• A tour of our school led by our students. 

• A chance to meet our staff and see our subject areas in action. 

• An opportunity to experience the food provided by our in-house catering team, alongside the 

chance to and meet and talk with Senior members of staff.  

Whilst we will have some additional parking available on site, it is limited. Please make every effort to 
walk to the Open Evening / Mornings. If you need to park in the local area, please do so 
considerately. 
 
Should you be unable to attend either event and you wish to visit us in-person, then please email us 
at admissions@ca.rklt.co.uk. We will aim to provide additional opportunities over and above those 
indicated above.  
 
Our website www.crawshawacademy.org.uk currently provides some key information about us so 
please also have a look here.   
Crawshaw Academy is a wonderful school, and we look forward to meeting you across our Open 
Events.   
 
 
Yours sincerely,    
 
Adam Daly     Kayleigh Cuddy   

Principal                              Vice Principal  
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